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U.S. Department of Justice

United States Attorney
Southern District of New York

The Silvio J. Mollo Building
One Sainl Andreu"s Pla:a
New York, Neu,York 10007

April30, 2014

Dear Ms. Sassower:

This will respond to your recent communications to this Office on or about April 29,2014 rn
which you requested an update as to whether we had received certain documents that you had
previously suggested that a criminal investigator in our Office obtain regarding a potential crime
you sought to bring to the attention of this Office. As we have previously informed you, we are
not permitted under the rules and policies governing the conduct of criminal investigations to
advise you or other interested member of the public on the status of those investigations,
including on the question of whether we have obtained documents you believe to be relevant to
an investigation. You can be assured that we take seriously and investigate thoroughly
allegations of potential violations of federal criminal law, but we cannot discuss such ongoing
investigations. Accordingly, we do not believe that further discussion or a meeting with you
would serve any useful purpose. Please be advised that you should not expect a response from
our Office to further communications from you.

Sincerely,

Civilian Crime Reports Unit
Criminal Division
United States Attomey's Office
Southern District of New York
One St. Andrew's Plaza
New York, NY 10007


